
Lieutenancy of Hertfordshire 

Platinum Jubilee Art Competition
Now Open to all Key Stage 2 Pupils in Hertfordshire!

“My experience of the Platinum Jubilee”

Launch:	Competition	now	open	
Closing	Date:17th June	2022

Certificates and prizes to be presented by the Lord-Lieutenant of 
Hertfordshire, Robert Voss CBE CStJ or one of his Deputies

Competition details:
1. The competition is open to all Hertfordshire Key Stage 2 pupils. 

Maximum 10 entries to be submitted per school.
2. Entries should portray favourite memory of a Platinum Jubilee event 

attended or seen by the young person and should not be an 
illustration of Her Majesty the Queen.

3. Entries should be no larger than A3 size on paper or card. Please do 
not use glitter. Entries may be in pencil, paint or crayon.

4. Each entry should be marked on the back with:
• Name and age of pupil and school year
• Name of school and full contact details

5. Unfortunately entries cannot be returned.
6. By entering the competition, entrants are accepting that the artwork 

may be published and otherwise used.
7. Entries should be sent by post to: 

Platinum Jubilee Art Competition
Postal Point CH0 147 
Hertfordshire  County Council

Member Support Office
County Hall
Pegs Lane

Hertford. SG13 8DN

For any queries, please contact: Lieutenancy.Office@hertfordshire.gov.uk
Please specify “Art Competition” in the subject line.



Lieutenancy of Hertfordshire 

Platinum Jubilee Art Competition

Winning entries:
1. The competition will be judged by a panel including members of  the 

Hertfordshire Lieutenancy.
2. There will be two overall winners of the competition who will receive a 

Platinum Jubilee prize and certificate.
3. Hertfordshire County Council will notify schools with the winning 

pupils  and the Lieutenancy Office will contact those schools to 
arrange a presentation Thursday 7th or Friday 8th July.

4. Photos of winning entries will be featured on the Lieutenancy website 
and on Hertfordshire County Council social media. A selection of 
other entries may also be featured.

5. Permission will be sought to use photos of the winning artists on the 
web and in press releases.

Other opportunities for schools offered by the 
Lieutenancy of Hertfordshire

Plant a Tree to celebrate the Platinum Jubilee
Another way for schools to celebrate Her Majesty’s Platinum Jubilee and create a 
legacy for the school is to plant a tree. The Queen’s Green Canopy is a tree 
planting initiative across the whole of the UK. In Hertfordshire our ambition is for 
every school to plant a tree. If you would like more information please look 
at www.queensgreencanopy.org where there are free tree packs available for the 
coming planting season. For further information 
email queensgreencanopy@hertfordshire.gov.uk

Visits to schools
Hertfordshire Lieutenancy are pleased to offer presentations to schools (primary 
and secondary) free-of-charge on the theme of the Monarchy, Lieutenancy and 
Commonwealth linked to the school curriculum. Please contact 
Lieutenancy.Office@hertfordshire.gov.uk for further details.


